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Dear Raza,
Thank you for your email, I will forward this information onto the relevant departments for their information.
Kind regards

l Specialist Administrator l Patient Experiences Department l London Ambulance Service NHS Trust l T: 0203 069 0240 l E:
 l www.londonambulance.nhs.uk

Respectful | Professional | Innovative | Collaborative
Building a world-class service for a world class city

From: Raza Abbas [mailto  
Sent: 09 October 2020 17:42
To: PED (Patient Experiences) < >
Cc: Paz Morwenna (ST) >; Hutley Kieran >; Mccartan Ciaran

Subject: The Cut - Streetspace scheme near LAS HQ
Good afternoon team LAS
I am getting in touch to make you aware of a scheme to ban through traffic on The Cut. As you will be aware, The Cut is located near
your main office on Waterloo Road. Can I please highlight that the scheme will allow all emergency service vehicles through and only
bans general traffic.
Please find attached information on the scheme and our stakeholder letter. I would be very happy to arrange a meeting should anyone
wish to discuss this further.
If you could let me know that you have received this, that would be very helpful.
Abbas
Abbas Raza
Community Partnerships Specialist (West) | Local Communities & Partnerships
Mobile: 
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